
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

We are pleased to announce that Ormiston Victory Academy is installing a cashless catering 
system in June 2024. The new system will allow us to continue with the development of the 
school meal service, and will provide us with a more efficient, faster and ultimately better 
quality of service.   

The live date for the new cashless system is: 24th June 2024 

This system incorporates the latest technology and eliminates the need for students to carry 
cash throughout the day. We will commence operating the system on 24th June 2024 and as 
such no cash will be accepted at the till points after this date.   

Any amount of money can be paid into a student’s account, and any money spent on food 
and drink will be deducted on a daily basis. Funds can be deposited through Parent Pay. If 
you require login details to the Parent Pay system or a Pay Point card, please email        
Miss Lake using the email address below. 

A daily ‘spend limit’ of £5.00 will be programmed into the system. This can be increased or 
decreased for an individual student by making a written request to the academy.   

A 5-digit PIN code will be allocated to your child. Please note that it will be your child’s 
responsibility to remember the code and keep it secure at all times.   

It is essential that we hold up to date details for your child – if there have been any changes 
to their dietary requirements, including any allergies, please let the academy know as soon 
as possible by emailing Miss Lake on b.lake@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk.  

 

Sincere regards, 

 

Naomi Palmer 

Principal  
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